Nottinghamshire Orienteering Club



ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - NOTICE

The 1996 AGM of the **Nottinghamshire Orienteering Club** will be held at **The Old Spot, Mansfield Road, Daybrook**, on **Saturday 12th October**, beginning at **2.00 pm**. There is ample parking to the north side of the building, which is on the west side of the road, opposite the Home Ales brewery.

We have hired the function room upstairs, and there is a bar in the room from which alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks (hot and cold), crisps, and filled rolls etc may be purchased. There is a children's play area outside the pub, and you may bring dogs if need be.

Why not come early? The catering staff will provide food until 2:30. We will provide a cup of tea and a biscuit mid-way during the afternoon.

The venue and date have been chosen to make sure that nobody is inconvenienced. Everybody should be able to attend! We plan to keep the formal side of the meeting as brief as possible, so that there will be plenty of time to have an open meeting and then to have a sit down and chat into the evening.

I am gathering visual materials so that there may be a slide show, a video show or even a movie! If you have anything to contribute, however short, please let me know ASAP.

The club kit will be on sale. Some space at the back of the room will be reserved for a 'boot' sale. Many of you have kit that may have been outgrown but isn't worn out. Bring it all along. This must apply especially to juniors. Here's an opportunity to make some money for yourself or better still, donate your takings to the EMJS.

The committee very much look forward to a healthy attendance this year. Judging from the survey, many of you have lots of opinions, ideas, likes and dislikes. Moving away from a Tuesday evening is an experiment. Please make it a success. If you cannot attend because of the date/timing/venue, please let me know why, so that the next AGM can attract even more members.

Ray Barnes (Chairman)

Any nominations for committee positions or resolutions requiring a vote to be sent to the Secretary, 35 Crossdale Drive, Keyworth, NG12 5HP by 28 September 1996.

John Dalton (Secretary)

The meeting agenda will be published in the next Black & Green which will be mailed week ending 5th October.